From: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Sent: Thursday, 20 September 2018 9:54 AM

To: 'Simpson, James'

Cc: Martin, Josh; Zahara, Timothy; Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au; BRogers@nff.org.au;

KPearsall@nff.org.au; stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au; ebarrett@nuw.org.au

Subject: RE: AM2014/197 - Casual employment (Horticulture Award 2010) - Request for extension

of time

Dear Mr Simpson,

I refer to your email below.

The Vice President has determined to grant your extension of time request. The Voice of Horticulture's submissions are now due at **5.00pm** on **Thursday 11 October 2018**.

Kind regards,

Ammy Lewis

Associate to Vice President Hatcher

Fair Work Commission

Tel: (02) 9308 1812 Fax: (02) 9380 6990

chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au

Level 10 Tower Terrace 80 William Street East Sydney NSW 2011 www.fwc.gov.au